
 
 
Parental Opt-out for Student Directory 
  
Dear Parent:  
 
The New Albany School District is considering publishing a student directory for each school with in 
the district.  The directory will contain pictures similar to that found in a yearbook for each school as 
well as other information about each student in the directory. 
 
The information published will not be any personal identification that could lead to harm coming to 
your child/children. 
 
As a parent you have the right to opt-out of having your child/children placed in the directory.  You 
may complete the attached form and return it to the school.  Written confirmation is required 
otherwise your child/children would be included in the directory. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Principal  
 
 


